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NIFR update  

 In July we presented at the Gas Operational Forum  

 Fax facility for shippers to submit negative re-nominations at IPs that breach the NIFR rule 

had been removed with the introduction of the EU  

 There is agreement that a different way of managing this process needs to be 

progressed 

 Workshop held with shippers to discussion potential options 

 Next update at October Transmission Workgroup 

 For more information please contact Jennifer Randall on 

jennifer.randall@nationalgrid.com 
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